
City of Grand Junction. Colorado 81501 
250 North Fifth St.. 303 243-2633 

April 9, 1980 

David Hahn, Esq. 
Tallmadge, Tallmadge, Wallace & Hahn, P.C. 
717 Seventeenth 
Denver, Colorado 80203 

Re: Proposed Joint Sewerage Service Agreement  

Dear Mr. Hahn: 

I am enclosing your suggested Joint Sewerage Service 
Agreement between the City of Grand Junction and the County 
of Mesa. Some additions are noted thereon which were sug-
gested by the staff over here. 

I suppose now you ought to put it in final form with 
any further ideas you may have and then we will quickly pro-
ceed to get it adopted by both th ity and the County so 
that we may get with the inter 	nancing. 

Ygtiurs truly, 

/ 
/ 	AK1 /0 1 , 	_ 

GJA : j c 	 Gerai'd J. Akiby 
Enclosure 	City/County Attorney 
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